
Frequently Asked Questions about Driver’s Education:

Does AHS offer Driver’s Ed?
Driver’s Ed is done by an outside company- Jordan Driving. Although classes are held at AHS (after
school), it is not actually through the school…. It is through Jordan Driving.

How does my child sign up for Driver’s Ed?
All registration happens through the Jordan Driving website- www.jordandriving.com for complete
information about their driver’s ed program, or www.wake.jordandrivered.com, which will take you directly
to the registration site.

Is there a contact person for AHS at Jordan Driving?
Yes, our contact person at Jordan Driving is Mr. Leary. He can be reached at apex@jordandriving.com.
The general number for Jordan Driving is 919-772-4877 and the general email address is
jds@jordandriving.com.

Can I take Driver’s Ed from a company other than Jordan Driving?
Yes, you are welcome to use any accredited company for the classroom portion, behind the wheel portion
or both.

My child has completed Driver’s Ed (both classroom and behind the wheel), now
what?
Before you can go to the DMV to get your child’s permit, you (the parent/guardian) or your student must
come into school to obtain the DEC from Student Services. Instructions for making an appointment and
more detailed information can be found here.

*Though the initials are unfortunately the same, this DEC certificate obtained from AHS is
DIFFERENT than the Driver's Education Certificate your child received when they
finished driver's ed. You must have both before you go to the DMV.

Additional Note: the Driver’s Ed certificate received after class/behind the wheel is completed does NOT
expire. However, the DEC obtained from the school is only valid for 30 days. Please do not make
an appointment or send your student in to obtain the DEC more than 30 days before you plan to go to the
DMV/have an appointment. If your DEC expires (or if your child doesn’t pass when you go), you will have
to come back in and get another DEC.

Can I get a DEC when school is closed?
No. If the school building is CLOSED, DECs cannot be issued. Examples include Holidays, Thanksgiving
Break, Winter Break, Spring Break.... MOST of the time, someone is available on Teacher Workdays, but
not always. If you are planning a trip to the DMV, please ensure you obtain a DEC prior to any school
closure dates.

How do I obtain a DEC during the summer?
DEC’s will be issued by the Front Office during the summer months (Student Services is closed).
DEC’s can be picked up Monday through Friday from 10am-1pm (except holidays). No appointment
is necessary. Please bring your child’s Driver’s Education Completion Certificate and proof of address
when you come in EVEN if you have previously emailed it. Student Services is NOT open in the summer,
and the front office staff cannot see any previously sent information.
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